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Adam Trimble

From: Ray M <wrmull@msn.com>

Sent: Friday, July 03, 2015 10:08 PM

To: Adam Trimble

Subject: ABA 2015-4

I am totally AGAINST this proposed greenhouse being built where they are planning to build it. Having lived in 

my house for the past 50 years and seeing that the schools have ran over the top of residents in adjacent 

neighborhoods has frustrated me for many years. I have brought my concerns to both the school board and 

local staff to no avail. Every year the parking in my neighborhood has been unbearable. Adding this school 

where they have has been a night mare with both students and staff. This is only going to add to the already 

intolerable existence of living close to the schools. Maybe it is time for them to add onsite parking instead of 

new buildings. 

 

Again I am expressing my TOTAL displeasure with this being built where it is planned.  

 

Ray Mullenix jr. 

2749 Harding st 

Longview wa.   

360-423-0246 
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